
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00430 City Council 9/26/2019

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Member Jewel Cannada-Wynn

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION - 2020 CENSUS

REQUEST:

That City Council receive a presentation from Nisha Barron, Census Bureau representative for our
region in reference to the upcoming Census.

SUMMARY:

A new census will take place in 2020, this presentation will give Council an update on the process
and expectations for the census as well as providing information regarding any actions the City
needs to take.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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